
 

New update on the extreme weather situation in 
Norway 

The extreme weather does not seem to have an end this autumn. Not long after «Hans» has 

passed, new waves of heavy rain arrive, causing floods and landslides several places. 

Trondheim district has already been hit hard and this weekend another storm hit large parts 

of the southern part of Norway. Floods and landslides have caused that many main roads 

now are closed, which gives major challenges in our logistics. Trailers must take large 

detours or are simply stuck. We have trailers not able not return to Drammen as the road is 

closed. Floods have also stopped all train transport to Bergen, and other destinations in 

addition to the fact that Trondheim is still not open. At the moment, only the train to Narvik 

can run as normal. 

 

The situation is currently unclear and it is difficult to report which districts will be affected 

and how big the delays will be, but delays will occur. 

 

The watercourse in the Drammen is expected to rise beyond the level it reached under the 

extreme weather Hans. A crisis staff has been set and the danger level is red. Axess is 

following the situation closely and is prepared to take the necessary measures should the 

flood affect Drammen Harbour. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We hope for your understanding of the consequences of this situation. We will keep you 

updated about the development of the situation. 

 

Best regards 

 

André Joteig 

Marketing Manager 

Axess Logistics AS 


